
NOTICE 
SYLVAN TOWNSHIP 

The Annual AWAIR Employee Safety 
Meeting will be held at 6:00 pm on 

Friday, December 06, 2024 
In conjunction there will be an end of year/Christmas 

dinner/party with doors opening at 5pm this day for staff. 
For more information call the Town Hall at 218-746-3652 

This meeting is open to the public but will require reservations and $20 fee if you join the staff for 
dinner.  This deadline is Nov. 25th, 2024. 
 
Jenna Ruggles, Clerk                12956 24th Ave SW Pillager, MN 56473 

 
 


